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ST.MARY'S 

Chief Materials Licensing Section 
US NRC Region III 
2443 Warrenville Rd., Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Subject: Amendment to the License - US License No. 13-03226-04 

Dear Sir: 

It is requested to amend St. Mary's Medical Center, Evansville, IN license # 13-13226-04 
to be amended. 

Since 2009 S1. Mary's center has been closed and as such no depleted Uranium is present 
at St. Mary's Medical Center. It is requested that depleted Uranium listed as item 6.E in 
the license be deleted from the license. 

If you have any questions please contact me at (812)205-6610 or smshah@evcancntr.net 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

s ......... ~ 

F 

Saiyid M. Shah, Ph.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 

RECEIVED FEB 1 9 2013 
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